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Statement of attorney Gloria Allred regarding the Court’s decision today to 
decline Ghislaine Maxwell’s motion to be released on bail 
 

Today the Court declined to release Ghislaine Maxwell on bail and instead 
ordered that she be detained in custody.  The Court concluded that Ms. Maxwell 
posed a substantial risk of flight if she were released on bail.   
 

One of my clients who was an under-aged victim of sexual abuse by Jeffrey 
Epstein and who is a Jane Doe listened to the Court proceeding today and stated 
that she cried tears of joy when she heard the Court’s decision and that she is 
very happy with it.   
 

Another one of my 17 clients who was a victim of Jeffrey Epstein is Alicia 
Arden.  Ms. Arden has documentary evidence supporting her claim that she was 
the first person to file a police report against Jeffrey Epstein.  She stated, “I am 
very happy that the court denied bail today for Ms. Maxwell.  She is an extreme 
flight risk.” 
 

I agree that the Court made the correct decision today and I am happy for 
my clients who did not wish Ms. Maxwell to be released from custody.   
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